
Community 
Workshop

We want to hear from you!

Join us for a community workshop to discuss 
the new Valley Link train that will connect the 
San Joaquin Valley with BART and ACE. The 
train will offer reliable and frequent service 
between Lathrop and the Dublin/Pleasanton 
BART station, serving seven stations and 
providing platform-to-platform transfers. 

The workshop is a great opportunity to learn 
more about the project and share your thoughts 
and suggestions with the project team.

When  
February 16th 

10:30 am to 12pm

Where 
Mountain House 

Community Services District 
Board Room

230 S. Sterling Drive

For more information:
http://www.valleylinkrail.com/project-concept


